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I 100% support SB 210, in-person voting with govt issued ID.  I now get asked for ID 

at Fred Meyer to buy alcohol, Mucinex, Robitussen DM, and lighters now, and I’m 

sure there are more items I simply don’t buy that require ID yet for our voting in this 

state there are ZERO effort to have any checks and balances in regard to proving 

identity when voting, and frankly unless out of state or handicapped votes should not 

be mailed.  This puts all votes at great risk.  This is a huge start— now let’s get going 

on a bill to ELIMINATE ALL THE HACKABLE VOTING MACHINES IN OREGON 

(proven in COURT via the Hagerman Report) 


